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A board-certified veterinary surgery specialist, Steven Leshem has experience serving at a variety of veterinary clinics, including the one housed at Iowa State University. He is a graduate of the Tufts University School of Veterinary Medicine and a member of the American Veterinary Medical Association. Steve Leshem, DVM, currently practices orthopedic and soft tissue surgery, as well as neurosurgery, at Veterinary Specialists of Connecticut in West Hartford, Connecticut.

Veterinary Specialists of Connecticut is now a member of Pet Partners, a company that provides centralized support services to a variety of veterinary practices. Founded in 2003, Pet Partners is one of the largest owners of veterinary hospitals in the United States.

While participating veterinary practices have the freedom to maintain their own customer-service style and staff culture, Pet Partners introduces a new level of efficiency to operations. Its centralized services include administrative support, staff training, and group purchasing discounts on medical supplies. With business operations in capable hands, veterinarians are free to spend more time focusing on animal care.
